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Dear Committee Members,  

Respecting and maintaining the urban growth boundary is more important than 

incentives for huge semiconductor companies. Protect farmland, watersheds, 

forestland and rural communities need to keep the protective shield of the urban 

growth boundary. Please do not take the easy way out — space can be found inside 

the boundary! 

Thank you for your work. 

And thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cliff Lehman 

503-544-7610 

 

 


